
Full details, together with 
leaflets, posters, social 
media adverts and a Q&A 
sheet are on our website.

Stockport Foodbank 
announces:

starts 9 JUNE 2025

Join in THE BIG FOOD COLLECTION, when Churches, Charity 
groups, Businesses, Schools and many others will all come together to 
collect food for Stockport Foodbank.
Can we ask you to get involved and plan a food collection?   
Your donations will make a real difference to those who are  
facing ‘tough times’.
The Big Food Collection runs from 9 June and ends on 29 June.



Food donations from our community provide 
emergency food parcels to thousands of 
Stockport residents every year.

We are immensely grateful for the regular donations from Schools, 
Businesses, Charities, Churches and scores of individuals, however, as 
more and more people are needing help from Stockport Foodbank the 
need is greater than it has ever been. 

Can we ask you to join with  THE BIG FOOD COLLECTION?

It’s an opportunity for Schools and Churches to take up food collections, 
Businesses and Charites to encourage staff to bring in food donations – 
the list is endless!
If we can all get involved in THE BIG FOOD COLLECTION, we’ll be 
amazed how quickly the warehouse shelves will be replenished and the 
7 Foodbank centres will be well stocked to help our Community in what is 
a period of heavy foodbank use.

If you can bring your donations to our warehouse at Hazel Grove Baptist 
Church we’d love to meet you personally and say ‘thank you’.

Will you be able to organise a food collection for us please and join in The 
Big Food Collection, this summer? Every collection really does make a 
massive difference at this time. Thank you.
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